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The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2025 
 
ISSUE 
This report submits Bylaw No. 10054, The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2025 (“Bylaw”) for 
City Council’s consideration. The Bylaw implements City Council’s decision to update 
the Fringe Festival and Exhibition Week parking permit programs. 
 

RECOMMENDATION 
That City Council consider Bylaw No. 10054, The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2025. 

 
BACKGROUND 
At its December 18, 2024 Regular Business Meeting, City Council considered a report 
of the Community Services Division dated December 10, 2024 and resolved: 

1. That the proposed amendments to Bylaw No. 7200, The Traffic Bylaw, 1991 be 
approved; and 

2. That the City Solicitor be requested to make the necessary amendments to 
Bylaw No. 7200, The Traffic Bylaw, 1991. 

 
DISCUSSION/ANALYSIS 
In accordance with City Council’s instruction, we are pleased to submit Bylaw No. 
10054, The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2025 for City Council’s consideration.  
 
The Bylaw updates the parking area boundary for the Fringe Festival and provides 
discretion to issue additional parking permits where there is a demonstrated need by the 
owner or occupant of a unit within the parking area and the availability of parking spots 
can accommodate the issuance of additional permits.  
 
 
APPENDIX: 
1. Proposed Bylaw No. 10054, The Traffic Amendment Bylaw, 2025. 
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